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2nd June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Your child’s teacher, Mrs Allan will meet the children for their Park Mains 
induction day at the Erskine Baptist Church car park and will walk them over 
to Park Mains High School.  
 
Could we ask that parents drop off their children at the church at 8.40am.   
 
As always if you have any questions regarding this newsletter or indeed any 
aspect of your child’s education please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office to arrange an appointment.  
 
 
Your faithfully,  
Michelle Ferguson 
 
Head Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 

Renfrewshire 
Council 

Children’s Services 


